
Energy & Natural Resources Committee Members,  
 
I am a landowner expressing opposition to HCR 3016. My concern is the safety of C02.  The reality of 
death is significant if any portion of this transmission line would breach.  We all know the force of 
mother nature and should make the safety of human life a top priority.  The CO2 pipeline that ruptured 
near Satartia, Mississippi, in February 2020 had people collapsing as far away as 16 miles from the 
pipeline rupture. This break was caused due to ground movement due to a lot of rain. That pipeline had 
only 1402 psi. 
 
https://pstrust.org/about/ 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=llcvrKDJRo0 
 
Committee Chair and members, respectfully I realize your time is valuable, however if you could just 
review the links submitted in this testimony, perhaps it would help you understand not only my concern, 
but the concerns of many other land owners, residents in North Dakota  
 
Recommend DO NOT PASS on this bill 
 
Sandra Rupp 
District 28  
Edgeley, ND  
 

https://pstrust.org/about/

